
St. Finian’s Parish Pastoral Council 

Record of 8th March 2022 Meeting held via Zoom 

  

Members of the Council: Fr. Des, Fr. Sajeev, Sr. Josephine, Paul Moran (Chair), 

Helen Martin, Catherine Byrne, Sarah McCormack, Maybell Owabumuwa, and 

Angela Caulfield. 

  

Key Matters Discussed: 

  

1.     Synodal Pathway [Church renewal] 

Preparations were discussed. The two Parish sessions will take place as 

follows: 

  
 

When you think of your experience of Church: 

  
 
 
 

What brings JOY?                         Tuesday 29th March 8-9.30pm 
What brings SORROW?                    Holy Family School Hall 

  
 

What brings HOPE?                   Tuesday 5th April 8-9.30pm 

What brings FEAR?             Holy Family School Hall 

  

All are invited to attend. 

  

 

2.     Safeguarding 

The Parish roles requiring safeguarding training were highlighted, as was the 

Parish Safeguarding Audit which is due to commence. 
 

  

3.     Return of the Parish Groups 

Due to the relaxation of the Pandemic restrictions, the Parish Groups are now 

returning. 

  

4.     Submissions to the PPC 

Two submissions from Parishioners were discussed. 

  
 

The next PPC meeting will be held on Tuesday 12th April at 7.45pm in the 

Oratory. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


